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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Update and Request for Second Extension
2 messages

Braun Environmental <braunenv@msn.com> Fri, Jul 26, 2013 at 10:06 AM
To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: "Murphy, Shannon" <shannonpmurphy@msn.com>

Tim,

 

Per our telephone conversation this morning, attached is a letter summarizing our progress and requesting a
second extension for completion of the 110 permit information.  We should have the landowner receipts back
sometime next week, but will be dependent on CDPHE’s schedule to get resolution of the storm water issue.  I
will be happy when we get these last pieces together and can move on.

 

Have a good weekend.

 

Art
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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us> Fri, Jul 26, 2013 at 10:58 AM
To: Braun Environmental <braunenv@msn.com>

Thanks Art.  The Decision date has been extended to August 16, 2013.

Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO  80203

ph: 303-866-3567 x8169

NEW cell: 303-328-5229

fax: 303-832-8106

tim.cazier@state.co.us

[Quoted text hidden]
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braun
Braun Environmental, Inc.

355 S. Teller St, Suite 200, Lakewood, Colorado 80226        Office: 303-697-0950    888-988-7698         Fax 303-697-2140

 July 26, 2013

Sent via email (tim.cazier@state.co.us)

Tim Cazier

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DORMS)

1313 Sherman St., Room 215

Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear Mr. Cazier;

Per our discussion and your suggestions during our phone call earlier this morning, I am

requesting one more time extension for the Providence Mining 110 permit, extending it from

July 29, 2013 to August 16, 2013.  We have addressed all of the comments in each of your letters

dated June 26, 2013 and July 3, 2013, and sent out responses and modifications (addressed to

you) via U.S. Mail yesterday, July 25, 2013.  At this time, two items still remain open.

The first is the notification receipts from land owners.  Providence sent out three additional

notices to persons that we had originally missed in our first mailing and that you picked up in

your review.  One return receipt has come back, but two others still remain out.  We will forward

them on to you as soon as we receive them.

We have also been working on the storm water issue withe the Colorado Department of Public

Health and Environment (CDPHE).  They have been busy on other issues and have not yet

completed their review, so we are still waiting for them.  We anticipate an answer back from

them in the next couple of weeks, but cannot control their schedule.

You should receive yesterday’s package either today or Monday.  When you start reviewing it,

and if you have questions, call me first so we can clear issues up as easily as possible

Sincerely,

BRAUN ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.

C. A. Braun

cc S Murphy (via email shannonpmurphy@msn.com)
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